
Top Announcements

Welcome to Centennial
We’re glad you’re here.  

Our mission is to be authentic, thinking, active disciples of Jesus  

Roseville St. Anthony Park
Prelude          
Welcome
Call to Worship    
Opening Hymn 2008	 Let All Things Now Living 
Scripture 			    Matthew 22:34-40
Childrens Message/Noisy Offering
Message - Message In The Mess
Hymn 549                     Where Charity and Love Prevail 
Affirmation of Faith
Offering                 
Concerns and Prayers
Closing Hymn 160	  Rejoice, Ye Pure In Heart 
Benediction
Postlude 	

Welcome and Invitation

Opening Songs  	 Church in The Wildwood

Precious Memories

I’ll Fly Away

Worship Host

Scripture & Message		   Matthew 22:34-40

Offering

Dawning of the Day

Communion

Closing Song  	 There’s a Higher Power 

Benediction

NURSERY
Available to 3 year olds and under.

FAITHWALK
Our version of Sunday school open to all kids ages 3-5th grade.

Kids are sent off to Faithwalk in the middle of the service.
Kids are always welcome to stay in the sanctuary.

August 11th, 2024

ONLINE GIVINGCONNECT 

State Fair Park & Ride: August 22-23, 26-30, Roseville Campus 
Hey everyone! It’s time to reserve a spot for yourself or group as part of Centennial’s annual participation in the 

State Fair Park & Ride system. We are paid by the Fair to staff our parking lot to guide Fair goers to available parking 
spots. You can designate which Centennial  group or program the proceeds for your shift will be deposited. No 

experience necessary. Sign up, show up, have fun, meet people!

COMMUNITY Announcements
Town Hall - Financial Update: Join us after worship at both campuses on August 11th for an 

update on the financials of CUMC. 
CUMC Caregivers Group: August 25th, 11:45am. Please join us for a light lunch and get 

together to share and support one another.  Open invitation to anyone caring for a family 
member or friend with a disability or illness.  We will meet at SAP in the fellowship hall after 
the Sunday morning service. Contact Nancy Warner (651)-279-7792 if you have questions.
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Roseville Campus  | 1524 W County Rd. C2, Roseville, MN

St. Anthony Park Campus | 2200 W Hillside Ave. St. Paul, MN
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CentennialUnitedMethodistChurch
CentennialUMC.SAP
CentennialUMC
CentennialUMC

A giving campaign to help us pave the way to a brighter 
future!

Donations received through August 31, beyond regular 
giving/pledges, will be matched dollar for dollar up to 

$25,000, for a potential $50,000 impact!
Fill the Gap fund will go directly to our 2024 Operating 

Budget, which serves as the foundation for all our 
ministry and outreach efforts. 

Please visit our website to give to the FILL THE GAP 
campaign. 

Thank you to all those who have already given!

Scan Here To Give

Midwest Mission Distrubution Center Service in Illinois



compassion justice
Project Home: In the past, we have served meals (lunch or dinner) 
on weekends at Project Home (a shelter for families experiencing 
homelessness) in St. Paul.  If this is of interest to you, please email 

Deena Strohman at stro0410@umn.edu, so she can choose a date/time that is 
convenient for those who want to serve.

Summer Produce!: Every Meal, through which CUMC volunteers distribute food to 
backpacks at Edgerton Elementary during the school year, has a summer Grow and 
Give Program. Fruits, veggies and herbs from your garden can be dropped off every Monday and Tuesday from 9 am – 12 
pm at their Roseville warehouse, 2723 Patton Road, Roseville. All produce collected will be packed and distributed to local 
Head Starts for kiddos to have fresh and yummy produce to munch on over the summer.

Faithful Hospitality - Thanks and More Opportunities: Thank you to those of you who helped in many ways at Faithful 
Hospitality in July.  We have a new opportunity to serve as overnight hosts at St. Anthony Park Lutheran Church in August.  
Shifts are from 7pm to 7am on weeknights and 7pm to 8am on weekends.  For more information, please contact Deena 
Strohman at stro0410@umn.edu.

Ice Cream Shower: August 15th, 6:30pm, Linden Court: 
Come join the fellowship and enjoy some ice cream as you 
bring your money and/or gifts for Emma Norton’s Restoring 
Waters. Check the UWF Bulletin board and the Centennial 
Website for additional 
information. Contact Laurie 
Resch | 612-508-8863

Preparing for Miracle Moments 2024! Centennial is partnering with the Minnesota Wrongfully 
Convicted Judicial Reform, for Miracle Moments with Santa on 12/14. This event gives the children 
of families with incarcerated loved ones a chance to experience the joy of gift-giving by shopping in 
Santa’s workshop. Over the summer, we are collecting gifts. Gift ideas can be found 
here: https://shorturl.at/mwrN0. Please contact Karensa Fischer at 651-270-3738 
to volunteer. Gifts can be dropped off at the Roseville office, or contact Karensa to 
make other arrangements. 

Youth Kick Off Event - SAVE THE DATE!: 
Youth & Parents join us on Wednesday, 
September 11th. Time is to be 

determined. Be on the look out for more information 
as it gets closer!
Discover Centennial: August 11th, 8:00-8:45am. Want to learn more about Centennial? Considering 
membership? Join us for coffee, donuts & conversation at the Roseville campus. Register for the event 
on our website.
Join the Fine Arts Ministry Team!:  Would you like to have a say in the decisions regarding art 
in the church? We meet when there is something to decide, usually once every two months. No 
art expereince needed, just someone to help set up displays and make decisions. We serve both 
campuses, and all members are welcome! Contact Tammy Nara | tammynara18@gmail.com.

Volunteers needed:  
Office help, Listeners, knitters, 

cooks, drivers. 
Contact: Julia Nordling at 

parishnurse@centennialumc.org

Book Recommendations to Keep Learning and Growing:  
Books available in the Library at the Roseville Campus

Bible Studies
Sundays | 9:30-10:30 AM | St. Anthony Park Campus   
Contact: Alan O’Donnell | arodonnell@hotmail.com

Prayer Requests can be written on Connect Cards
Request a call from a Pastor by noting it on your 

connect card, calling the office at 651.633.7644, or 
emailing the church at cumc@centennialumc.org

 Are you in need of care? Contact: Julia Nordling at 
parishnurse@centennialumc.org

Want to get involved?  
Contact: Randy Oelschlager 

rjjdo123@comcast.net

Want to get involved?  
Contact: Monique Lindquist  

moniquelindquist@gmail.com

Worship

Please be aware that during our worship services, images and videos may 
be captured and recorded. By attending, you consent to the use of your 
image and likeness.
Licenses: CCLI Copyright License # 20172342​ 
CCLI Streaming License # 20172359​ 
OneLicense Print & Podcast License # A​-727273 
All other music licensed via Artlist.io License # 646556

Inspire: An Interview Series - August 18th-25th 
Centennial is Blessed with many remarkable disciples. This series 
will be an interview style series where we ask individuals from 
the congregation about who or what has inspired them to live out 
their faith. 

Worship at Roseville Campus is at 9:00am   
Worship at St. Anthony Park is at 10:30am 

Preaching this week: Pastor Jen Anderson

Children Choir and Bells  
Contact Jennifer Cadwell  
at jcadwell@centennialumc.org

Adult Choir and Bells at Roseville  
Contact Jerry Salitros at  
jsalitros@centennialumc.org

Music at St. Anthony Park  
Contact Eric Bjorklund at  
ebjorklund@centennialumc.org

Volunteers needed: A/V, ushers, 
communion servers, hospitality, 
worship leaders, musicians  
Mark on your connect card

More Online

More Online

More Online

More Online

Children’s Ministry (3 years old-5th grade) 
Faithwalk on Sundays during worship at both campuses 
Youth Group (6th - 12th grade). 
Wednesdays | 6:30-7:30 PM | Roseville Campus 
Volunteers needed: Faithwalk volunteers, youth mentors 
Contact: Pastor Whitney wsheridan@centennialumc.org and Pastor Jen at 
janderson@centennialumc.org 

Children & Youth 
registration

This is How It Always Is  
by Laurie Frankel   

Navigating being family with 
transgender children

Fix What You Can by former 
Roseville MN state legislator 
Mindy Greiling about fighting 
for a son with schizophrenia

We Are Meant To Rise: Voices for Justice 
from Minneapolis to the World  

by Carolyn Holbrook and David Mura

Discipleship


